
 

 
 

Department of mass communication in association with Inspiring The Minds 

conducted a Webinar on “The Art of Voice Acting” by Tintumol Joseph, Voice 

Artist. She shared her success journey and her hard work to achieve greater things 

in life. It was a one-hour session conducted through Zoom platform on 5th July 2020 

at 2 pm.  65 students participated in the session 
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